WARDENS REPORT -(24/3/2015)

SINCE THE LAST MEETING (24/2/2015)
We have --

e Finished clearing and laying the hedge on the hill in front of the major’s bench
this has reopened the view across the town (see pictures)

e Removed the broken bench from The Beacon and replaced with a refurbished
one

e Repaired The Beacon bench and repainted and stained (now ready to go out)

e Held a meeting with the angling club at the canal outlet, they have now gone
away to improve their design for the grid

e Trimmed the roses and hedge etc at the Burma star rose garden with the help
of a volunteer, we also put wood chippings on the ground as a muilch

e Started to put chipping on the canal path

e Cut the split/ broken tree branch that was hanging into the canal

e Cut up afallen tree near the bottom path on the hill

e Started to cut the grass on the rec etc (although it's not grown very much
because we now have the snake by cutting it early we have been able to roll
all of our large grass areas at the same time

e We have been able to cut the majority of grass at the cemetery

e Replaced the trailer lights

e Started to build a soil store shed at the cemetery

e We have fenced of a small area at Winterhay rec due to it becoming very
boggy and wet

e We have had to fence off around the steps at the entrance between brittens
field and the IEF ground due to three very deep Badger holes appearing (we
are waiting for advice on what to do about them from Natural England/Defra






